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Kirkland, April

From: Gail Parker <gparker1947@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 3:22 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP Corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

  Our wild beauty, vernal pools, wetlands and streams, and mountain vistas SHOULD NOT be a funnel for profits and energy 

usage, EVER!!!! 

  PLEASE END THIS RECKLESS PROPOSAL! 

          Gail Parker, Concord Township 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


